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   Silverdale Normal School 
  62 Silverdale Road, Hamilton   
  Phone: 07 856 7604, Mobile: 027 7557917 
  E-mail: office@silverdale.school.nz  
  Website: www.silverdale.school.nz 
 

Daffodil Day 2019 - Paint 
August Yellow 
Daffodil Day symbolises all 
New Zealanders coming 
together in the fight against 
cancer. 
Our school is supporting the 
Cancer Society and Daffodil 

Day this Friday 30th August.  We asking children to dress in 
yellow tomorrow and to bring a gold coin donation in support 
of this event. 

School Cross Country 
Thank you to all those friends and whānau who made it down to 
Jansen Park to support our runners. The children showed 
amazing perseverance during the event to run their races. The 
rain adding to the excitement. The top year 4, 5 and 6 runners will now get the opportunity to 
compete at the Interschool Cross Country held at the Hamilton Gardens on the 6th of September. 

School App 
Have you downloaded our school app?  We are using this increasingly to notify 
parents of happenings in the school.  Search SchoolappsNZ, then choose 
Silverdale Normal School. You can use this app to direct dial/email an absentee, 
subscribe to and receive timely alerts from different school groups, view and 
add school events to your phone’s calendar, receive alerts to your phone, see a 
school site map of the school. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

http://www.silverdale.school.nz
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PTG News 
‣ Paint August Yellow: This Friday, 30th August will be our Yellow Day: Wear yellow to 

school and bring a gold coin donation to support the Cancer Society.  
‣ Tupperware Raffle:  We have some awesome Tupperware prizes, so buy a ticket and be 

in to win. Tickets $2.00 each. Sell them to your family and friends. Purchase using order 
form on the flyer (sent home last newsletter) or by contacting us. More tickets available 
from the office. You can view the prizes at http://www.silverdale.school.nz/9/pages/9-ptg 

‣ Mitre 10 Fundraising Sausage Sizzle: Sunday 15th September. 9am-4pm, Mitre 10 Mega, 
Ruakura Rd. Volunteers needed! Let us know if you can help sell sausages for an hour. If 
not, come down and see us and buy a sausage. 

‣ Next Meeting: Tomorrow! 29th August. 7.30pm in the staff room. All welcome.  
‣ Keep in touch: 

๏ Like our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/silverdalenormalschoolptg.  
๏ Join our Facebook Group: “Friends of the PTG - SNS” 
๏ Messenger: m.me/silverdalenormalschoolptg 
๏ Email: ptg@silverdale.school.nz 

Congratulations to our 
Certificate Winners  
Each week at our assembly every 
class issues one class certificate or a 
Duffy Book.  These students are 
acknowledged for making a positive 
difference! 
There was no assembly last Friday. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

Room 15 Classroom Item 
Colour Science 

Room 15 have been learning about 
different colours. 

We mixed colours together.   
They were black and white, red and yellow 

or red and blue. 
When we mixed these colours, they made 
secondary colours like grey, orange and 

purple.
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Lost Property 
We have an alarming amount of lost property that has accumulated this term. Please come and 
check for missing clothing - lost property can be found in the foyer next to Room 6.  We ask that 
you name your children’s clothing so it can be easily returned to them.  All unclaimed lost 
property will soon be sent to charity. 

Yummy Apple Stickers 
Sticker collection sheets are available from the School Office or from the Yummy Fruit Company’s 
website.  https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/.  We would like all stickers for this year’s 
allocation of sports equipment to be in by 13th September please. 

Hearing Vision Technician Visit 
Vision Hearing Technicians from Community and Southern Rural Health will be visiting our 
school on Tuesday, 10th September to identify previously undetected vision and hearing 
defects. They routinely check children who have not completed vision and hearing checks as 
part of their B4 School check, were absent on a previous visit, require retests or follow up, or 
are new immigrants. 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome Simon Bartlett, a new teacher in our Patricia Avenue School Satellite 
Unit this term. 

Sports Shirts 
We are still missing a large number of sports shirts - If you have one at home, could you please 
return it to Miss Wilson in Room 3a. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

Junior School Trip
In week 4 all of the 
Junior School went 
to a performance by 
the Waikato 
Symphony 
Orchestra. The 
programme was 
specially written for 
juniors to teach 
them about the 
different 
instruments of the 
orchestra. It was a 
great experience 

greatly enjoyed by all. One of our learners was even chosen to 
have a go at conducting.

https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/


Wednesday 28th August 2019 Newsletter  21/2019

Hockey 
Draw: Saturday, 31st August 
All games are played at Gallaghers Hockey Centre, Queens Ave, 
Hamilton. Please allow plenty of time for parking as it can get very 
congested, it is important the players are on time to warm up with 
their team prior to their game.  Your team manager or coach will let 
you know what time they require you to be at the turf. 
Silverdale Pukekos vs Whatawhata Tigers 8.00am GHC 1RB02 
Silverdale Keas vs Endeavour Slick Sticks 9.30am GHC 2QC 
Silverdale Kiwis vs Woodstock Aces 9.30am GHC 1QC 
Silverdale Moreporks vs  Ngahinapouri Gold 8.30am GHC 2QB 
Silverdale Harriers vs HNS Magic 9.00am GHC 1QA  

Results: Saturday 17th August 
Silverdale Pukekos won 3-1  Sophie was player of the day  
Silverdale Keas lost 0-2  Naia was player of the day 
Silverdale Kiwis won 3-1  Finnian was player of the day 
Silverdale Moreporks  won 2-1 Aurora and Chloe were players of the day  
Silverdale Harriers  lost 1-2  Oleya was player of the day 
Results: Saturday 24th August 
Silverdale Pukekos won 4-3  Finnian was player of the day 
Silverdale Keas won 5-0  Hayden was player of the day 
Silverdale Kiwis lost 1-7  Mela was player of the day 
Silverdale Moreporks lost 2-3  No player of the day 
Silverdale Harriers drew  Amarni was player of the day 

Project Energise 
Nugget provided by Zane Hartley, Hamilton 
Energizer 

Support a Refugee Family in Hamilton! 
Free training courses to become a Refugee Support 
Volunteer (RSV) with New Zealand Red Cross will 
start 10 September and 5 November. After 
completing 6 training sessions volunteers are placed 
in teams to support newly arrived refugee families 
for their first 3-6 months in Hamilton. The support is 
very practical: setting up a house, showing the new 
arrivals around Hamilton, assisting them with 
doctor’s registrations, school enrolments etc. Help a 
family who had to flee their country start a new life in our community. 
Learn about different cultures and meet new people and make a difference.  
Contact NZ Red Cross: Linda.weijers@redcross.org.nz; phone: 027 201 2044 

Michael Harrop - Principal

“Making a Positive Difference”
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